

St Mary's Primary School

220 Mayogall Road, Portglenone, Co Antrim, BT44 8NN Tel: 02825821066 Fax: 02825822039

Email: mmeehan763@c2kni.net
Principal: Mr. M Meehan

9th February 2021

Dear Parents

Mid-Term Break

Our school mid-term break will be the week of the 15th February. School will be closed from Monday 15th February and reopen on Monday 22nd February for children of key workers. Teachers will not be available on any virtual platform during mid-term although in the case of an emergency or any COVID related issues please contact Mr Meehan directly mmeehan763@c2kni.net

Home Learning Packs

A new two-week pack has been prepared by your child's class teacher and will be ready for collection after midterm on Monday 22nd February. Please return the completed three-week pack and all reading material unless otherwise directed by your child's class teacher. Please wear a face covering and adhere to strict social distancing regulations when on school grounds.

If you have any queries in relation to any matters during this difficult and challenging period, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher or Mr Meehan at any stage.

Your Sincerely

Mr M. Meehan (Principal)